
Dear brothers and partners in ministry: 

We wholehearted wish for you that this promise of Jesus will give all of us momentum to 
live a happy year 2022.!!  

This Christmas has been a bit "complicated" for us. Here is Spain, December 24 is 
the night when the family gathers for the big celebration. However Abel spent the night in 
the emergency room of a hospital and was admitted with a diagnosis of pancreatitis. Rafi 
spent the evening alone at home, since, due to COVID protocol, you cannot have com-
pany in the hospital.  

Abel has spent 6 days in hospital on an IV, unable to tolerate even water. He is now home, 
however he feels very weak and the return to a regular diet is going to be slower than we 
thought. 

At the same time Carmeta, Abel's mother, was admitted to the same hospital for a car-
diac crisis. Being older, she was allowed a companion, so the family took turns to take care 
of her. She has returned home but has can no longer live independently, so the children 
will have to take turns to take care of her and Daniel in their home.  

Rafi is awaiting several tests to determine the problem with her cerebrospinal fluid. We 
pray that the Lord will give wisdom to the doctors to get the diagnosis and treatment right.   

In the town where we live having a car is essential for ministry and life, as there is no 
other transport. The car we have is 12 years old, having done 308,000 km, and sounds like 
a coffee machine. We’ve already spent a lot of money on breakdowns and the time has 
come to retire it. The expenses caused by the move make the situation difficult. Pray that 
the Lord will provide us with the resources to replace it.  

Pray also that the Lord will allow us to establish relationships and opportunities to 
share the Good News which is what we most long for.  

We wont be sending personal letters at present, given Abel is feeling so weak, however we 
are exceedingly grateful for your support and prayer.  

Our best wishes of blessing and strength from the Lord. A big hug. 

Abel & Rafi. 

“…“…And surely  I  am with you a lways , 
to  the  ver y  end of  the  age.” (Mt.  28:20) 

Prayer Letter 

Prayer 

points: 

• For Abel’s recupe-
ration from pan-
creatitis and Rafi’s 
treatment. 

• For health for 
Abel’s parents, Da-
niel & Carmeta. 

• Protection for our 
children and 
grandchildren. 

• For opportunities 
to share the gospel 
in Banyeres. 

• For the change of 
car, that God 
would provide the 
necessary resour-
ces. 

• For Rafi who re-
turns to driving 
after a 10 year 
break, for protec-
tion and confiden-
ce. 

ABEL NUÑO & RAFI PEINADO 
Camí de l’Arboç, 9, 1º 3ª - 43711-BANYERES DEL PENEDÈS, Tarragona, SPAIN 
Tels.:  +34 877 061 254 (home) - +34 655 232 873 (Abel) - +34 630 377 966 (Rafi) 

E-mails: abelnunoc@gmail.com - rafipeinadoa@gmail.com 
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MISIÓN CRISTIANA EUROPEA - IBEROAMÉRICA 
Camí de L’Arboç, 9, 1º 3ª 

43711 Banyeres del Penedés (Tarragona), SPAIN 
Tels: +34 877 061 254 / +34 655 232 873 - E-mail: mce.ib@ecmi.org 

Websites: www.mce-iberoamerica.org - www.ecmi.org 

If you wish to support our ministry you can do so by deposit or bank transfer to the following account: 
BANCO SANTANDER 
Titular: MCE-IB 
IBAN: ES86 0049 0097 8021 1120 6894 
SWIFT CODE: BSCHESMMXXX 
Subject: FOR ABEL & RAFI 

… or if you prefer through the following offices of our mission in: 
ECMI Australia/NZ: info@ecmaustralia.org/ecm.nz@ecmi.org  
ECMI UK:  ecm.gb@ecmi.org  
ECMI Netherlands: ecmnederland@ecmi.org 
ECMI Ireland: ecm.ni@ecmi.org  
ECMI USA:  ecmi.usa@ecmi.org 


